
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
 

 

 Sealed bids for culverts will be received by the Board of Supervisors of Butler 

County at the County Clerk's Office in the Courthouse, David City, Nebraska, until 9:00 

A.M., June 16, 2024, after which time bids will be opened.  Bids shall be clearly marked 

“Culvert Bid”. 

 

This bid to be for one year from July 1, 2025, to June 30, 2026. 

 

Specifications are available at the Butler County Highway Dept. 3190 “N” Rd, Suite 2, 

David City, NE 68632.  

 

Butler County Board of Supervisors reserves the right to waive all technicalities and to 

reject any and all bids and to accept that bid which they deem to be in Butler County's 

best interest. 

      Randy Isham 

      Hwy. Supt. 

 


